Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
The Cunningham Group (FDOT – District Six)
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Six and the Miami-Dade Expressway Authority (MDX) announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Friday, February 27, 2015, 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 Noon
PLACE: FDOT District Six Auditorium, 1000 NW 111th Avenue, Miami, FL 33172
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: FDOT District Six and MDX will host an informal Industry Workshop for those interested in the upcoming I-395 Reconstruction Project competitive solicitation.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting Raul Quintela, P.E., Project Manager at (305)470-5117, email: raul.quintela@dot.state.fl.us or by visiting the project website: www.I-395Miami.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least three days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Ms. Eman Gomaa, P.E. at (305)470-5219 or in writing at the Florida Department of Transportation, District Six, 1000 NW 111 Avenue, Room 6111, Miami, Florida 33172 or by email: eman.gomaa@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Raul Quintela, P.E., Project Manager at (305)470-5117 or by email: raul.quintela@dot.state.fl.us.
